
The Ladies Club Championship was held on the weekend of August 20/21.  The weather did not 

cooperate at all.  Saturday was exceedingly hot and humid while Sunday started off very nice and then 

turned into rain – torrential at times.  Luckily, no lightening so we were able to get in all 18 holes.  Many 

thanks to our volunteers who helped us with the scoring – checking the cards and the math, writing the 

scores hole by hole on the BIG sheets and determining our winners.  Take a bow Dianne Illingworth, Sue 

Turner, Susan Kolar, and Danielle Dubé-Loach for doing an exceptional job.  

On Saturday, we played for skins.  Gift certificates to the Pro Shop can be collected in the Pro Shop 

For A Class, winners were Chloe Wilson, Gay Wilson, Lila James, and Tracy Duvall. 

For B Class, winners were Suzanne Maheral, Susan Wimperis, Donna Specht, Janet Jones, 

Caroline Kealey, Joanne Kolar, Carolyn Renwick, and Christine O’Keefe. 

For C Class, winners were Colleen Martin, Danielle Dubé-Loach, and Cathy Draper. 

Our 50/50 on both days was very successful especially to the winners Sue Turner (Saturday) and Janet 

Jones (Sunday).  Many thanks to Colleen Seabrook and Marion Linka for running around to everyone to 

sell the tickets.  Without our 50/50 money, we would not be able to afford prizes for our championship 

and many other expenses we incur during the year. 

 

The winners for our Club Championship were: 

Ladies Club Champion – Chloe Wilson 

Senior Ladies Club Champion – Trish Wilson 

Champions for: 

A Class -  Chloe Wilson 

  Trish Wilson (runner-up) 

B Class -  Simone Foley 

  Jane France (runner-up) 

C class -  Cathy Draper 

  Colleen Martin (runner-up) 

Senior Ladies (50-59 yrs) -  Tracey Wilson 

    Leah MacMillan (runner-up) 

Senior Ladies (60-69 yrs) -  Trish Wilson 

    Laurel Onfrichuk (runner-up) 

Senior Ladies (70+ yrs) -  Lila James 

    Simone Foley (runner-up) 

The A, B, and C Class Champions and the Senior Ladies Champion are eligible to play in the Tournament 

of Champions held at Hylands on September 26th. 

 

 


